
The Latest Notice on Pandemic Control Updates 
  
Xi'an Jiaotong-Liverpool University 
21st February 2022 
 
Dear Students and Colleagues,  

The University has been notified by the local Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) on 21st February, that one further XJTLU student has now been 
confirmed as a COVID-19 case, and another student has also been confirmed as 
positive but asymptomatic. 
  
Both of these students were living outside of the dormitory area and were close 
contacts of the student who was previously confirmed as asymptomatic but positive 
for COVID-19. Relevant measures have been taken in the case of both students since 
15th February under the guidance of the CDC. 
  
The University is supporting the CDC to conduct all necessary pandemic control 
measures. The CDC has completed the first round of disinfection for relevant areas 
on campus. These areas have all been temporarily closed, and environmental test 
results are all negative. 
  
We urge all students and staff to offer full respect for the personal privacy of the 
impacted students, and to pay close attention to official notices. The University will 
keep monitoring the latest developments of the pandemic and keep everyone 
informed about updates on pandemic prevention and control requirements. Thank 
you for your time and support. 
  
  

关于防控信息的最新通报 

各位同学、同事: 

2 月 21 日，学校接属地疾控中心确认，我校一名学生被确诊为新

冠肺炎确诊病例，另一名学生被确诊为无症状感染者。 

这两位学生均为校外（集宿区外）住宿人员，均为之前被确诊为

无症状感染者的学生的密切接触者。两位学生自 2 月 15 日以来，均

已在疾控中心指导下落实相应的管控措施。 



学校已密切配合疾控中心，开展一切必要的防控措施。截止目前，

疾控中心已完成对校园内相关区域的第一轮消杀工作。这些区域的环

境检测结果均为阴性，且均已被临时封闭。 

希望广大师生充分尊重相关学生的个人隐私，并时刻关注官方信

息。学校将根据政府最新指令和疫情最新发展，及时向全校师生发布

学校最新的相关安排，感谢全校师生对大学相关工作的关注和配合。 
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